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Sent: 02 May 2012
To: David Trigwell
Subject: FW: Freedom of Information Response - 307/12

Mr Trigwell,

I am aware that the consultation period for the Stowey Quarry has ceased but I feel that you should be in posession
of the following information.

Avon and Somerset Police have Issued no penalty notices on the A368 which is subject to a weight restriction at the
junction with the A38, I fear that this will become a cut through to this site should it be approved. Any comment taht
the local police will deal with enforcement should be considered with the information below.

Regards

Paul Connolly

From: FOIREQUESTS@avonandsomerset. police.uk
Suhject Freedumannfurmatlnn Response - 307/12

Da
To
Corporate Information Management Department
Force Headquarters, PO Box 37, Valley Road,

Portishead, Bristol, BS20 8QJ
Facsimile 01275 814667

Private

Our Reference 307/12
Your reference
Date 02 May 2012
Dear Mr Connaolly,
| write in connection with your request for information dated 20" April concerning Fixed Penalty Motices issued on the
A368 through Blagdon.
Your request for information has now been considered and the information asked for is contained below.
You specifically asked: "Please could you provide me with the number of FPN's or summonses that have been
issued fo vehicles breaking the 7.5t weight restriction on the A368 through Blagdon in the past 12 months.”
There have been no FPN's or Summonses issued to vehicles on this road during the specified time.
Yours sincerely
R Pritchard
Freedom of Information Officer
Corporate Information Management Department

Please nota:



1. Requests and responses may be published on Avon and Somerset Constabulary's
website (within 24 hours), some of which may contain a link to additional information,
which may provide you with further clarification.

2. Whilst we may verbally discuss your request with you in order to seek clarification, all
other communication should be made in writing.

3. Awvon and Somerset Constabulary provides you with the right to request a re-
examination of your case under its review procedure (copy attached).

<<A&S Appeals Procedure.doc==
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This e-mail is intended for the named individual(s) only and may contain information which is protected in law. If you
have received this e-mail in error, you may not read, copy, disseminate or otherwise deal with it. In this case, please

delete the e-mail and contact the sender immediately.

Internet e-mail is not secure. Therefore Avon and Somerset Constabulary does not accept legal responsibility for the
contents or distribution of this message including file attachments. Any views or opinions presented are solely those
of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Avon and Somerset Constabulary. All reasonable efforts have
been made to check that any attached software or other material is/are free of computer viruses, but Avon and
Somerset Constabulary accepts no responsibility for any damage, howsoever arising, as a result of their transmission
to the recipient's computer or network.

Avon and Somerset Constabulary

Working to make the communities of Avon and Somerset feel safe and be safe



